Kirkland, April

From: Sophia Maamouri <sophiamaamouri@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 10:01 AM

To: DEP, NECEC; Governor

Subiject: CMP corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear DEP,

| am writing to let you know that | strongly disagree that the CMP corridor would be beneficial to the people of Maine.

No money is good enough compared to the damage that the corridor will cause to the Maine woods and the people that leave
nearby. It will also hurt our economy since people come to Maine for its wilderness and beauty.

Hydro-electricity is not as clean as it claims to be. It does produce methane which is one of the causes of climate change and not
counting the chemical spraying to maintain the corridor that would impact our rivers and our water.

Last, Massachusetts has many potentials for having its own production of power.

We need to think of our future generations and not be short sided by enriching few big corporations at the expense of our
citizens.

The money that CMP would give to Maine is nothing compared to what it would make at our expenses and the long term
damages that it will cause to our state and its people.

With hope that you pay attention and that you study and think thorough of the environmental and economical impact that the
corridor would have on Maine and its PEOPLE.

Sincerely,

Sophia Maamouri



